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Monday 9th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas Jumper Day and Last Day of Term 
 
We are aiming to keep routines as normal as possible for the last week of term, but we will be celebrating on 
Friday 20th December 2024, where our students are welcome to come into school on the last day of term wearing 
either: 
 

• A Christmas jumper 

• A Christmas t-shirt 

• A white school shirt and Christmas tie 

• Santa hats or headbands 
 
Black, pleated skirts or black school trousers must still be worn as part of the uniform. 
 
Where a student prefers not to wear festive clothing, they will be expected to wear full school uniform.   
 
Lunchtime on the last day of term will be at an earlier time of 12.20pm to 1.10pm, as we will be holding our 
annual Christmas Extravaganza in the West Hall in the afternoon.  Year groups will attend a half hour session 
where our school band “The Enthusiasts” will perform, led by Mrs Will and Mr Brough.  Tutors will also be taking 
part in Christmas activities. 
 
This annual festive event is a fun way for our students to get into the holiday spirit. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs S Taylor 
Headteacher  
 


